
From: shuang deng [ma 

Sent: Sunday, 21 November 2010 9:48 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: comments on drafts 

 
Dear Kathleen: 
If you could pass my comments to nursing board, i would be appreciated. 
i strongly support that nursing student who has completed 2 year nursing courses in Australia should 
not be required  to pass OET or IETLS because since they can pass all exams in university it can 
definitely approve that they have no problems with communication in English. 
Cheers 
shuang  
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